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19th November 2015 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Craft Fair 
We would like to say a huge thank you to everybody that supported the Friend’s Craft Fair 
last night.  A massive £411.25 was raised for their funds. 
We have an unclaimed raffle prize in the office, ticket number 667. If this is yours, please 
pop into the office to claim your prize. 
 
Also, well done to Charlie and Luke who have raised £80.87 for Cancer Research by selling 
conkers in school. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Please find attached the form for our Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 16th December.  This 
will be the only option available on that day. 
 
Non School Uniform 
There will be a non-school uniform day on Friday 27th November in return for a prize for the 
children’s tombola at the Christmas production.  If you are unable to bring in a prize, a 
donation of money would be appreciated.  We will then use this to purchase prizes for the 
children’s tombola. 
 
Christmas Raffle 
We have decided to organise the collection for the Christmas Hamper a little differently this 
year.  Rather than asking for specific items, we would appreciate the donation of any food 
items for the hampers.  It can be seasonal goods such as chocolates, mince pies etc. or 
general food items.  All donations  will be greatly received and much appreciated.  There will 
be a box in reception to put your donations in.  Please can they be brought into school by 
Monday at the latest.  Please feel free to speak to Mrs Rounce or the office staff if you have 
any questions. 
A ticket for the raffle accompanies each ticket for the performance and extra tickets are 
available to purchase either from the school office or at the performances.  Each year the 
raffle raises a lot of money which is used to buy equipment and pay for trips for the children 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Jenny Pratt 
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